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Welcome to a new year in Silver Birch Class! 
 

Mrs Collett teaches in Silver Birch with Miss Naylor supporting Monday to Wednesday and Mrs Cope on a Thursday and Friday. We 
are lucky to have Madame Kernick to teach us French (on Thursday mornings). Ms Parkes will be teaching PSHE and PE on a 

Tuesday afternoon and Mr Dent will teaching PE on Thursday afternoons. 

All pupils will be participating in sports on Tuesdays and Thursdays. It is important that all children arrive wearing their school P.E. 
kit on these days. We may be outside for games (weather permitting) so children should have a tracksuit/ sweatshirt & joggers to 

keep warm.  We would also request that earrings are removed for P.E. (or taped over) and long hair is tied back please. 
 

All children are expected to do their morning task and enter school independently through the Silver Birch classroom door. We will 
be bringing in books and objects associated with our:  ‘The UK’ topic, for display in our classroom this term. We will treat all objects 

with care and respect. 
 

We do not have ‘show and tell’ but welcome objects and books that are relevant to the topic. 
 

Many thanks, 
Fiona Collett, Karen Naylor and Therese Cope.  

 

N.B. This document will also be available to view on the school website. 
 

Useful Websites; (Please ask permission before using the Internet!) 

 

 

www.primaryhomeworkhelp.co.uk/war/websites.htm 
https://historyforkids.org/wwii 

 

In Silver Birch, you are expected to read aloud to an adult at home at least 5 times a week for 10 minutes. Please make sure this is recorded in your reading 

diary.  

 
You should always bring a coat, a water bottle, book bag, reading book and reading diary to school every day. 
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